
Dear   Parents,  

I  am  sure  you  are  taking  all  the  necessary  precautions  and  keeping  safe.  We  need  to                 
realise  that  even  after  the  lockdown  is  lifted,  the  precautionary  measures  need  to  be               
continued.   I   pray   to   the   Divine   Mother   that   you   and   our   children   are   protected.   

There  is  some  information  I  would  like  to  share  with  you.  I  need  your  support  to  go                  
forward.  As  you  know,  we  have  already  started  our  online  communication  with  you  and               
we  are  working  on  strengthening  it  every  passing  day.  I  am  overwhelmed  by  the  amount                
of  appreciation  we  have  received  from  you  for  our  efforts.  On  behalf  of  the  ANS  family,  I                  
thank   you   for   that.  

There  has  been  a  huge  change  in  our  infrastructure  in  the  last  few  years  involving                
substantial  financial  outlays.  We  are  still  in  the  process  of  completion  which  will  involve               
a  lot  of  financial  expenses  even  in  this  financial  year.  Our  financial  position  is  not  tenable                 
without   fees   coming   in   as   envisaged.   

However,  given  the  pandemic  and  the  ensuing  financial  burden  on  you,  we  have  decided               
to  rework  our  fees  from  May  2020  to  March  2021.  In  the  process,  each  member  of  our                  
family   will   share   the   financial   burden.   I   join   you   in   thanking   them   for   this   sacrifice.  

On  the  other  hand,  we  would  urge  you  to  pay  your  fees  on  time  so  that  we  can  honour                    
our   financial   commitments.  

I   am   sure   we   will   be   able   to   tide   over   this   crisis   hand-in-hand.  

Stay   safe   and   happy.  

Sumitra   Mitter  

 


